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City of Terrace Awarded $2.08 million Grant 
 

 
 

Northern Healthy Community Fund Addresses Community’s need for Capacity Building 
 
The City of Terrace has been awarded $2.08 million from the Northern Healthy Communities Fund for 
nine projects that will fund community safety officers, project overview and consulting, and social 
services capacity support. This announcement in funding was made possible through investment from 
the Northern Healthy Communities Fund (NHCF), which is supported by the B.C. government and 
administered by the Northern Development Initiative Trust (NDIT). 
 
 

"The City is excited and would like to thank the Province and NDIT for their ongoing support in 
helping us respond to the needs of our community when faced with large industry in the region. 
This funding will be going towards some needed areas such as Community Safety Officers, 
Project Overviews and Consulting, and Social Services Capacity Support. Without this funding, we 
would not be able to move through local project developments as efficiently, nor respond to our 
downtown social issues as effectively."- Mayor Bujtas 

 
“Rapid development can be a good economic driver for people in northern communities, but it 
puts pressure on local governments, First Nations and community organizations for services to 
keep pace. We are providing communities with more tools to harness growth opportunities 
sustainably, while ensuring people get the services they count on.”- Anne Kang, Minister of 
Municipal Affairs 
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